LYNN, LYNN, BLACKMAN
& MANITSKY, P.C.

June 17, 2024

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Court

Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20543

RE: 835 Hinesburg Road, LLC v. City of South Burlington, et al., No. 23-1045

Dear Mr. Harris,

The petition for a writ of certiorari in this case was filed on March 19, 2024. Although
Respondents waived their right to file a response, the Court has requested that a response be filed.
Respondents were previously granted a 30-day extension of the time within which to file a
response. Their response is now due on June 20, 2024.

Respondents respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the rules of this Court, an additional
extension of time to and including July 11, 2024, within which to file Respondents’ response. The
proposed extension is necessary because of the press of other business over the next few weeks.
Respondents require additional time to thoroughly research and prepare a response to the petition.

Counsel for Petitioner has consented to the proposed three-week extension.

Thank you very much for your time and assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

LYNN;EYNN, BLAGKMAN & MANITSKY, P.C.
: - - "‘_{I'- ‘/

Pietro J. L'Bfnn, Esq.
Counselﬂf‘or Respor

cc: All Counsel



